
REVALUATION 2023 UPDATE 

 

The Town of Killingly is wrapping up the revaluation for the 2023 Grand List.  Assessment notices are 

scheduled to be mailed December 1st.  Property owners will have the opportunity to conduct an informal 

hearing with Tyler Technologies to review their new assessments.  All hearings will be held by telephone.  

Supporting documentation can be emailed to Tyler Technologies: KillinglyReval@outlook.com.  Hearings 

will begin December 11,2023 and the deadline to schedule a hearing is December 29, 2023.  Property 

owners will need their assessment notice with Unique ID to make an appointment.  After the informal 

hearing process is complete, property owners still retain the right to appeal to the Killingly Board of 

Assessment Appeals. Appeal forms will be available in the Assessor’s Office and on our webpage no later 

than January 31, 2024 and must be filed in the office no later than February 20, 2024. 
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